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PUBLIC NOTICE 
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6/25/2015 

 

NOTICE OF CLOSURE AND RELOCATION  

 
Effective August 28, 2015 at 12:00 p.m., the Sutter County Courthouse located at 446 Second Street and 463 

Second Street in Yuba City will be permanently closed.  Public services currently available at the Sutter County 

Courthouse will be relocated to the new Sutter County Courthouse at 1175 Civic Center Boulevard in Yuba City.  

Public services will resume at the new Sutter County Courthouse on August 31, 2015 at 8:30 a.m.   

 

The Sutter County Courthouse located at 446 Second Street and 463 Second Street in Yuba City will be 

temporarily closed from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on August 24, 2015, to permit court staff to attend the dedication 

ceremony for the new Sutter County Courthouse. 

 

Pursuant to California Rules of Court, Rule 2.210, a drop box for depositing documents to be filed with the clerk 

will be provided either at the security station at 446 Second Street, Yuba City or at the security station at 463 

Second Street, Yuba City on the following dates and times:  

 

August 24, 2015 between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  

August 28, 2015 between the hours of 12:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. 

 

As a part of the Judicial Branch of government, the Superior Court receives its annual budget allocation through 

the Judicial Council of California, an entity of the State. The Judicial Council is also responsible for the 

construction and maintenance of Court facilities throughout the State.  The Council has undertaken construction of 

a new courthouse in order to better serve the residents of Sutter County. This facility is funded in its entirety by 

Civil and Criminal Court user fees as provided for by SB1407 (2008).  

 

All services previously offered at the Sutter County Courthouse will be available at the new Sutter County 

Courthouse, located at 1175 Civic Center Boulevard in Yuba City.  The Sutter County Courthouse will have office 

hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday, excluding Judicial Holidays.  

 

Any written comments related to this notice may be made through the Court’s website: www.suttercourts.com. 


